
Greetings Ladies, 

We are excited to announce the addition of another interclub competition for the 

upcoming season! Lexington has been invited to participate in the Lee County Ladies 

Interclub (LCLI). This  will be in addition to the two Interclub events that we have already 

been participating in, providing even more opportunities for fun, friendly competition, 

and the chance to represent our Club. 

This new Interclub will feature eight fantastic clubs, including: Verandah, The Forest, 

Plantation, Gateway, Fiddlesticks, Pelican Preserve, Grandezza and Lexington. 

Each club will play 3 home and 3 away matches, scheduled from October through 

March. Matches will typically have midday tee times, and 8 players from each club will 

participate in the match. The cost for each match is $40 per player, plus $3 for the golf 

attendant. Please note that no lunch will be provided at these regular matches. 

To wrap up the season, an end-of-year morning shotgun will be held in April at one of 

the participating clubs. The shotgun event will include lunch at a cost of $125, plus $3 

for the attendant. 

The competition will follow a four-ball match play format. Each match will feature 2 

players from the host club competing against 2 players from the visiting club. Each 

twosome will play their better gross and better net ball on each hole against the better 

gross and net ball of the opposing team. Matches will be scored using a point system, 

with gross and net being scored separately. Each hole will be worth 1 point for gross 

and 1 point for net. A hole can be won (1 point), halved (1/2 point) or lost (0 point) for 

the gross score and the net score. With 18 holes in each match, there will be a total of 

36 points up for grabs (18 for the gross ball and 18 for the net ball). 

Eligible participants will have a handicap index ranging from 10.5 to 25.5.  Players with 

a higher handicap index are welcome to sign up but will be required to play to a 25.5 

index. Also, a player must have posted 10 scores at Lexington within the past 12 

months from the date of the match. 

We encourage all eligible players to participate in this exciting new interclub 

competition.  It promises to be a fun and competitive season, offering great 

opportunities to connect with fellow lady golfers and experience a variety of courses. 

We look forward to seeing you on the course!  Sign-up will be available on Golf Genius. 

Regards, 

Jane Edwards (Co-Captain) 

Jodie Hermer (Co-Captain) 


